
 

Together we can make a difference 

Daily Reflection Wednesday 13th May  

 Today in our assembly with Rev Sian we continued to use the image and 

structure of the labyrinth to help us think about being thankful.  
 

 

We looked closely at a common wild flower that you can see in Cornwall at this time of year. 

Do you know what this is? 

     

Dear God,  

Thank you for flowers that we are starting to see emerge now that May is here. 

Thank you for the surprise of the pollen inside and for providing food for bees who sustain 

our life on this precious planet. 

AMEN 
CHALLENGE 

What flowers can you see when you are out today? Can you name them? Remember to check with an 

adult they are safe to touch and examine them closely. What is a person who studies plants called? 

As we sat in the sunshine on the playground in a big circle, 

observing physical distancing we imagined walking round the 

labyrinth thinking about the flower we had in our hands. We 

thought about the smell, the stem, the shape of the stem, the 

colour of the flowers, the number of flowers in a cluster, the size of 

each individual flower and the surprise of the pollen inside. 


